REDMAIDS’
HIGH SCHOOL

FOR GIRLS | BRISTOL

Redmaids’ High School
Music Scholarship

Audition information
Music Scholarship Auditions for Years 7 — 9 take place on Friday 7 January 2022. The closing date
for applications is Monday 6 December 2021.

We will be confirming the date for the Sixth Form scholarships in the near future.
For the audition, which will last approximately 15 minutes, girls should be prepared to:

1. Perform a piece on their instrument(s) / voice. This should be just one piece for each
instrument / voice and can be performed with or without an accompaniment. It would be
advantageous for students to perform a piece on every instrument (or voice) listed on their
application.

2. If your daughter would like to be accompanied, there will be a pianist available if she brings
the piano part with her on the day. We also ask for her to bring additional copies of her
chosen piece(s) with her to give to the Director of Music for the duration of the audition.

3. Play a short piece at sight on her principal instrument / voice. This will be at approximately
Grade IV standard for Year 7 entry, Grade V to VI for Year 9 entry and Grade VII for Year 12
entry.

4, Complete some aural tests (i.e. clapping a rhythm, singing back a short melody, etc.). This
will also be at approximately the relevant Grade above.

5. Have a short conversation with the Director of Music about her musical experience.
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